
 08 November 2023 
 

School Phone Line: We are having issues with our school phone line. If you have an absentee notice please 
use the School Loop App, phone/leave a message with Jude on 022 072 4672 or email the school 
office@fairton.school.nz. 
 

Pool Keys: If you would like a pool key for the 2023/2024 season, these are available from our school office. 
This year the pool keys are $80 per family with a $5 bond back at the end of the season. 
 

PhotoLife School Photos: You should have now received your child’s unique key code for their school photos. 
If you haven’t received please check your spam/junk folder. Free delivery expires midnight on Sunday 19th 
November.  
If you have any queries about your photos please contact enquiries@photolife.co.nz. 
 

Kanuka Trust Working Bee: We need your help! We have a working bee planned in the Kanuka Trust area for 
Wednesday 22nd November from 12.30pm. Many hands make light work  
 

Fairton School Working Bee: We ask for your help again please on Thursday 23rd November from 2pm-4pm. 
We are doing some garden jobs and a general tidy up around the school. If you can help with this that would be 
great! Thanks. 
 

Sports Tops: We still have a number of sports tops outstanding. Could you please return to the school office at 
your earliest convenience. Thank you. 
 

Board of Trustees Mid Term Election – Voting papers have been issued to all parents and caregivers on the 
school electoral roll. Please cast your vote and return to the school office before 12pm on Wednesday 15th 
November. Thanks. 
 

Teacher Only Day - This is to be held on Thursday November 16 this year, the day before Show weekend 
begins.  There will be no school supervision on this day as the Teachers will be busy working on curriculum 
refresh. 
 

Reports - You will receive an End of Year Report for your child / children on Wednesday November 15 before 
Show Weekend. 
 

End Of Year Assembly - This will be held on Tuesday December 12 at 1 pm in the Fairton Hall.  A shared 
afternoon tea will follow to celebrate the end of the year.  The last day of school for the year is Wednesday 
December 13. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Term 4 important dates:  
Reports sent home    Wednesday 15th November 
Teacher Only Day    Thursday 16th November  
Kanuka Trust Working Bee   Wednesday 22nd November 
Fairton School Working Bee   Thursday 30th November 
Big Day Out Whole School   Friday 1st December 
End of Year Assembly    Tuesday 12th December 
Last Day of school 2023   Wednesday 13th December 
 

Have a great week! 
 

Kind Regards  
 

Jude Irwin 
Principal 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to the McKain family. Nick has spent a number of hours getting 
our school pool up and running for this summer season. They have also donated and installed the 

oven in our staffroom. We wouldn’t be the school we are without help from our families and we really 
appreciate it. 
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